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VPD Detectives Investigating Suspicious Death 
 

Around 3:30 p.m. on Friday, Visalia PD officers were called to the 1100 block of West Goshen 
Avenue for a report of a woman who was unconscious and not breathing. When officers 
arrived, they found that the woman was dead. 
 
Detectives with the Violent Crimes Unit were called and took over the investigation.  
 
This is an active investigation. Anyone with information is urged to contact the Visalia Police 
Department at 559-734-8116. Those wishing to remain anonymous can contact the 
Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738. 
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